Published on University of Colorado (https://www.cu.edu)

Home > FIN 9.2 Update: PETSs did not process on June 29

FIN 9.2 Update: PETs did not process on June 29 y

June 30, 2016 by normandy.roden p

Payroll Expense Transfers (PETSs) did not process successfully in HCM on Wednesday, June
29.

What this means to you:
If you ran financial reports on June 30, you will not see any PETs posted from June 29.
When will this be corrected?

The HCM team expects that those PETs will process and post — along with the next day’s
(June 30) batch of PETs — overnight on Thursday, June 30.

We will let you know on Friday morning if there are continuing issues.
Let us know if you have questions or comments

Contact FinProHelp@cu.edu ).

Display Title:

FIN 9.2 Update: PETs did not process on June 29
Send email when Published:

No

Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/fin-92-update-pets-did-not-process-june-29

Links
[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/fin-92-update-pets-did-not-process-june-29
[2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/752 [3] mailto:FinProHelp@cu.edu



https://www.cu.edu
https://www.cu.edu/
https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/fin-92-update-pets-did-not-process-june-29
https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/752
mailto:FinProHelp@cu.edu
https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/fin-92-update-pets-did-not-process-june-29
https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/fin-92-update-pets-did-not-process-june-29
https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/752

